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St. Joseph Mercy Hospital 
Radiation Safety Office 
5301 E. Huron River Dr. 
Ann Arborj Ml48103w0995 
Phone: 734 712·8746 
Fax: 734 712·2092 

From:Ralph P. Lieto, MSE, 
Radiation Safety Officer 

Date: August 4, 2017 

Phone: Pages (inc. cover P•B•)= ONE 
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Re: NRC LICENSE NOS. 21-00943--03 and 21-26399-Q1 

D Urg•nt 0 For Review D Please Comment 0 Please Reply XX Please Proceaa 

Requeated Action: 

Please remove Oneil Lee, MD from our NRC License Nos. 21-00943-03 and 21-26399-
01. we are notifying you in accordance with 10 CFR 35.14(b)(1) that Dr. Lee has 
permanently discontinued performance of all duties as an authorized user on both 
licenses effective July 28, 2017. 

If you should require further information, please contact the Radiation Safety Office. 

Sincere!~ 

~p~ 
Ralph P. Ueto, MSE 
Radiation Safety Officer 
ralpt)Jieto@stjoeshealth .org 

cc: D. Fogenschuh, MD 
Radiatlon Safety Committee 

RECEIVED AUG 0 4 Z017 


